
 

Good Afternoon, 

 

My name is Erik Myre.  I am an avid outdoorsman, conservationist, and landowner from Sawyer ND. 

 

I am contacting you regarding HB1151.   

 

I feel this bill is very poorly written and will do nothing but undermine the authority of the biologists and 

wildlife professionals of the North Dakota Game and Fish to manage our states deer population. 

 

I also feel that HB1151 will set a very dangerous precedent going forward and will remove the authority 

of the NDGF to manage the wildlife of ND as they (and the science they follow) see fit.    

HB1151 will begin to place that authority within the state legislature.  Politicians are not biologists and 

should not be making decisions regarding the health of the wildlife populations of North Dakota. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to ask you to NOT vote in favor of HB1151.   

 

Sincerely, 

Erik Myre 

 

Erik Myre 

  

Sawyer, ND 

701-721-2220 

erikmsd@srt.com 




